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Measure Description: 
Requires public schools to make available, at no cost, menstrual products in at least 50 percent of bathrooms at 
schools with students in any grade from grade 7 through 12. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
School Districts, Education Service Districts (ESD), Department of Education (ODE) 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are indeterminate at this time - See explanatory analysis. 
 
Analysis: The bill requires public schools to make available, at no cost, menstrual products in at least 50 percent 
of bathrooms at schools with students in any grade from grade 7 through 12. 
 
At this time, all the ramifications of this measure cannot be fully predicted and therefore the fiscal impact cannot 
be determined.  The Oregon Department of Education (ODE) estimates there are 529 schools that may be 
affected by this bill.  How many of these schools that may already provide these products, as well as  the cost to 
provide and dispense the products  is unknown. 


